

Laura H. Carnell Elementary School

1100 Devereaux Avenue Philadelphia, Pa 19111 Phone: 215-400-3150 https://carnell.philasd.org/

Dear Parents and Guardians:

On behalf of the entire Laura H. Carnell School community, it is with great pleasure and excitement that we extend a warm welcome to all families for the 2024-2025 school year. We are delighted to have you as part of our school family and look forward to welcoming students back to school on August 26th! For the 2024-2025 School Year, the school day will begin at 8:45 am and end at 3:24 pm.

All summer, we have been preparing for an incredible new school year. Our hard-working facilities team has been cleaning and painting our school building, our amazing teachers and school staff have received training sessions on our new literacy and math curriculum, and our dedicated food service staff has been preparing to serve your children delicious and healthy meals.

We encourage active participation and collaboration between parents, students, and educators to ensure the best possible learning experience for our students. We are holding a Back-to-School Open House on Wednesday, September 25th, from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. This will be a great time to meet key staff members, learn more about the new school year, and tour our school. In the meantime, I encourage you to visit www.philasd.org/ringthebell for the latest back-to-school information in multiple languages.

All of us at Laura H. Carnell look forward to welcoming students back to school on August 26! As always, please don't hesitate to reach out to us at 215-400-3150 or tdupree@philasd.org with any questions.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Osei Principal, Laura H. Carnell.